
How to apply

The course will be run over the year with two
workshops in Dunedin on the 16th - 18th May
and 8th - 10th November, and online monthly
peer sessions in between. 

The course is offered free of charge, with
travel and accommodation expenses
covered. 

PAE ORA HEALTHY
FUTURES:
PRIMARY CARE
LEADERSHIP
COURSE

Expressions of Interest Open

WellSouth is pleased to offer an opportunity for emerging
leaders to participate in the inaugural 'Pae Ora Healthy
Futures - Primary Care Leadership Course' for 2023.  

We are encouraging expressions of interest from Māori
and Pacific providers, General Practice team members,
Community Pharmacists and other community health
providers. 

WellSouth and the Otago Business School are working
together with Joanne Baxter and Kris Cooper to provide a
course with the aim of developing effective leadership
skills, with a particular focus on equity and Māori health
and gaining the tools to make change in the community. 

Details:

Wellsouth.nzworkforce@wellsouth.org.nz

Complete the online application form 
Complete the online application form (click here). This form is your chance to tell us about 
yourself, your background and your past experience. Tell us why you're interested in the course 
and how you anticipate the course would contribute to you becoming a better equity focused 
leader in your community. Please also attach a short CV .

Applications close on Monday the 3rd of April at 9am. 

What will happen next?
The course is open to a limited number of applicants. Once applications close, the
selection panel at WellSouth will choose the candidates and will contact you to let you
know if you were successful, or unsuccessful in your application. 


